
 

 

WORLDS UNBOUND 

 

Middle School Girl’s 
Club 2017 

  

If your daughter is interested in taking part in this 
year’s Girl’s Club, please fill out the following 
information and return to your daughter’s teacher: 
 

 

 

Participant’s Name: 
________________________________ 
 
Participant’s Grade: ________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name: 
________________________________ 
 
I give my daughter permission to take 
part in Girl’s Club activities at _______. 
 
Parent Signature: 
________________________________ 
 

_____________________________________ 
PHOTO PERMISSION 
 
I, hereby authorize Worlds UNBound of the University of New Brunswick and Actua, 
the National organization to which Worlds UNBound is a member, to photograph, 
audio record, video record, podcast and/or webcast the Child (digitally or otherwise) 
without charge; and to allow Worlds UNBound and Actua to copy, modify and 
distribute in print and online, those images that include your child in whatever 
appropriate way either Worlds UNBound and/or Actua sees fit without having to seek 
further approval. 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________ 
 

 



 

 

  

 

Important Dates 
 

February 10, 2017 

Meetin #1     GIRL’S CLUB 
Join us for tons of Science and Engineering Fun! 

We are so excited for 
another season of 
Girl’s Club at 

Bliss Carman Middle 
School! 

 

Due to unfortunate stereotypes, it is sometimes believed 

that science and engineering (and the careers that involve 

these disciplines) are “for boys” and that girls aren’t able 

to or shouldn’t be interested in them! 
 

For the past several years, Worlds UNBound has been 

working hard to dismantle this stereotype and create a fun 

and inviting atmosphere for girls to learn about science 

and engineering! 

 

One of the main initiatives we use to spread this idea is 

our Girls Club program. In schools across and Fredericton 
and in surrounding areas, we carry out monthly, hands-on 

science and engineering activities over lunch hours to 

promote science and engineering, leadership and 

confidence in female students. These activities are run by 

current science and engineering students at the University 

of New Brunswick all of which are focused on showing girls 

that they are extremely relatable and are strong models for 

young girls to aspire to be! 
 

If your daughter is interested in being a part of your 

school’s Girls Club, please return the registration sheet to 

your daughter’s class by January 23rd, 2017.  

  

1. There is a $5 fee associated with the club for material 

costs.  

2. Due to material restrictions, there are only 35 spots, so 
register today to reserve your place! 

February 7th, 2017 

Meeting #1 

 

March 14th, 2017 

Meeting #2 

 

April 4th, 2017 

Meeting #3 

 

Date TBA  

UNB Adventure Day of 

Labs, Experiments and 

other STEM Challenges 

with Female UNB 

Professors & Students! 
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